Greenville Gazette

Home of the Tigers!

Dear Greenville Parents,
Each year, we work diligently to build learning

teams for each of our class-rooms. We consider

learning styles, boy/girl ratio, student ability,
parent support, and current curricular initiates.
The process is quite involved when considering

all of these factors for over 460 students. We also

have to consider changes in teaching staff and

grade level assignments. Due to the enormity of

this task, we will not be accepting requests for
specific teachers. We have an outstanding
teaching staff at Greenville. If there is anything
you would like to share with me regarding your
child’s specific learning needs, we will take this
into consideration and place your child in the
classroom that is best suited. Please submit
these needs in writing to me by March 12th,
Letters should be sent to school in a sealed
envelope addressed to me or sent via email

to spierce@nafcs.org. Thank you for your
patience and understanding.

Love,

Ms. Pierce

Greenville
Elementary

7025 Cross Street
Greenville, IN
47124

Sarah Pierce, Principal

Cindy Stroud,
Administrative Intern

Phone:
812-542-5504

Fax: 812-542-4786

Attendance Line:
812-542-5301
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February 26th Dress with
your clothes Inside Out

————

March 5th Read Across
America Day- Dress as
your Favorite Book
Character

March 12th PJ Day, must
be appropriate for
school and the weather

March 17th St. Patrick’s
Day, wear green
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MARCH 17™

If anyone in your
household gets a
COVID test or tests
positive for COVID,
please contact our
school nurse, Sherry
Stanfield, at either
812.542.2264 or via
email:
sstanfield@nafcs.org.
You can also email
Ms. Pierce
at spierce@nafcs.org

A
pAPA JOHNs}}
BETTER INGREDIENTS.
BETTER PIZZA.

Dough for

Y

DOLLARS

ORDER FROM PAPA JOHN'S ON

PARTICIPATING LOCATIONS

PAPAJOHNS.COM

BLESSINGS IN A
BACKPACK

MUST USETHIS
PROMO CODE

FLOYD COUNTY BBFC

AND 20% OF YOUR ORDER WILL BE
DON ON.

BUY YOUR PACK TODAY!

Save Time & Money on School Supply Shopping.

GREENVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
2021-2022 SCHOOL SUPPLY ORDER FORM

Purchase your ‘Back-to-School” supplies in packs from Greenville Elementary PTO to save both time and money. These packs will
be custom-made based on the lists our teachers submit. Should you decide to purchase the pack, your child will have most of the
supplies the “new teacher” requires students to have in the 2021-2022 school year. If interested in ordering a donated pack for a
child in need, fill out the form and return to school with payment using “Donation” as Child’s Name or order online using “Donation”
as Child’s Name. Donation packs are greatly appreciated! “Back-to-School Packs” are not mandatory. You may choose to take the
2021-2022 teacher supply list and purchase the items individually. The deadline for ordering is May 20, 2021.

Grade Level Prices NOW |  *ONLINE
thru LATE Order
2021-2022 May20th | Prices’ ONLINE ORDERING ONLY!
K Boys $45 $50
K Girls $45 $50
1st Boys $50 $55 4 Order Securely Online )
1st Girls $50 $55 Starting February 10th thru May 20th!
2nd Boys $50 $55 *LATE orders open May 22nd - June 6th*
2nd Girls $50 $55 1. Go to www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks
2. Enter the school ID, GRE@12 (3 letters/3 numbers)
3rd Boys $50 $55 3. Follow the directions to complete your order.
31d Girls $50 $55 4. Keep your online confirmation as your receipt.
N e
3rd & 4th High Ability $50 $55 Sales tax will be applied at checkout.
4th Boys 50 55
Y $ $: \_ Y,
4th Girls $50 $55

* The 3rd & 4th High Ability Kits DO NOT include a mouse.
School supplies will be delivered to your child’s classroom by the 2021-2022 Open House.
For questions, please contact Veronica Cape at 502-876-9007 or greenvillepto@gmail.com

Please keep a copy of this order form for
your records.

Teacher Approved « No Crowds « No Guesswork « School-Year Product Quality Guarantee

March 1st

Breakfast: #1 Pop-
Tarts #2 Cereal
Applesauce Cup,
100% Fruit Juice,
1% White Milk

Lunch: #1
Pepperoni Pizza #2
PBJ Bistro Bag
Sides: Mixed Berry
Cup, Baby Carrots
& Dip, Seasoned
Peas, Choice of
Milk

March 2nd

Breakfast: #1Mini
Pancakes, #2
Cereal

Peach Cup, 100%
Fruit Juice, 1%
White Milk

Lunch: #1 Italian
Pasta Bowl #2 Chef
Salad

Sides: Orange
Wedges, Seasoned
Broccoli,
Cauliflower Florets,
Choice of Milk

March 3rd

Breakfast: #1 Egg
& Cheese Biscuit,
#2 Cereal
Strawberry Cup,
100% Fruit Juice,
1% White Milk

Lunch: #1
Boneless Chicken
Wings #2 Yogurt
Bistro Bag

Sides: Pear Cup,
Garden Side
Salad, Seasoned
Corn, Choice of
Milk

March 4th

Breakfast: #1
Manager’s Choice
#2 Cereal

Sides: Pear Cup,
100% Fruit Juice,
1% White Milk

Lunch:
#1Cheeseburger #2
Manager’s Choice
Sides: Applesauce
cup, French Fries,
Southern Green
Beans, Choice of
Milk

March 5th

Breakfast: #1
Cinnamon Roll #2
Cereal

Raisins, 100% Fruit
Juice, 1% White Milk

Lunch: #1 Orange
Chicken Rice Bowl #2
Chicken Sandwich
Sides: Strawberry
Cup, Baked Beans,
Garden Side Salad,
Choice of Milk

Technology
Support

Families should email
ingreen@nafcs.org
if you do not have
connectivity and
have not already
sent an email.

Student/Parent
virtual learner
technology support
form https://
docs.google.com/
forms/d/e/
1FAIpQLSek3wG8R
726gYtzo96nVsx4Q
2EqCzbmFHQOHEmM
nzsPpoWUjZLw/
viewform

Student/Parent
technology
support call
812-542-4700,
Option 1

Information for
Parents about
Google Meets &
Google
Classrooms
https://
sites.google.co
m/nafcs.org/nti/

parents
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